
This month we are continuing our Series we are calling "We the Church" as we take a look at how the timeless, global 
Church's mission is manifested through the individual lives of us, the people of God!  It is a huge invitation and an amazing 
opportunity to participate in all that God wants to do, and an especially timely one as we look towards December and how 
we want to mark the coming of Jesus to the world.  Will it be just about lights and gifts, or will we choose to participate in 
not just celebrating Jesus coming to the world, but to also be a part of how He continues to reveal himself to the world 
today!

TTake care,

Pastor Derrick
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